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Dear parents 

A short but fun week for everyone here.  The children had a great 

time planting a tree each for the Queen’s Green Canopy.  They have 

had an important message about how important trees are to the 

environment and the part they play in looking after them. 

The children look fabulous in their red, white and blue clothes, it 

really puts us in the mood to celebrate the coronation!  A big thank 

for everything the Friends of School have done to organise this 

afternoon, I hope you all have a wonderful time. 

Enjoy the coronation 

weekend. 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 
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IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Winning Team 

is 

8th May – Bank Holiday for the Coronation 

12th May – Exotic Zoo visiting school 

16th May—Year Two leaver photographs being taken 

26th May – last day of half term 

5th June – back to school after half term 

 

 

 

This child very proudly 

told us about his 

grandfather who was 

born on the same day 

as King Charles and 

was sent a voucher  for 

a birthday cake from 

Princess Elizabeth! 

14.11.1948 

Year 2 Leaver  

Photographs 

Academy Photography will 

be in school on 16th May to 

take  photo’s of our Year 2 

children. 

Please keep an eye out for 

the consent form to follow 

next week! 





 

 Rewarded for playing nicely with his 

friends.  

Well, what an exciting week we have had in class 1! From coronation preparations 

and parties to tree planting at the deer 

park! The children are all very excited 

about King Charles III’s coronation on 

Saturday and have loved learning all 

about him this week. 

Our caterpillars are growing so fast, we 

think they may be getting ready to go 

into their chrysalis’ soon!  

In our art lessons we have been 
practicing our felting skills and after mixing two colours of wool together last week 
we rolled them into a ball and joined them all together to make a big, long, 
rainbow caterpillar!  
 

In English this week we have been writing descriptions of trees and crowns which 

ties in with our learning about The Queens’s Canopy and the King’s coronation.  

In maths the reception children have been looking at the number 5. We know lots 

of ways to make 5 now and we say ‘5 is made of 4 and 1, 1 and 4 makes 5!’ 

 

 

 

Class 1 Star 

Year one have been grouping objects to 

make it easier to count. 

We hope you have a fantastic weekend and we 

will see you next week! 



 

Rewarded for working hard and being 

kind to everyone. 

Class 2 Star 

It has been an exciting week in Class 2! The children have really 
enjoyed learning about the coronation and took part in their own 
ceremony.  

We also made cards for King 
Charles III to congratulate him on 
his coronation. We were inspired 
by the pledge by the English    
Heritage to create 100 meadows 
and designed cards showing the 
wonderful world around us and 
the Great oak at Boscobel House 
that King Charles II hid in.  

They look        

wonderfully royal in 

their beautifully 

decorated crowns. 

On Wednesday we were 
proud to plant some trees at 
Chetwynd Deer Park as part 
of the Queen’s Canopy. We 
all had a wonderful time, and 
the weather was great too!  



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



 

 

BRONZE 

SILVER 


